
86,�5RPDLQ�&ROOHJH�RI�%XVLQHVV� 

$FFRXQWLQJ�&LUFOH�0HHWLQJ�0LQXWHV� 

��S�P���2FWREHU�����������8&�&DUWHU�+DOO 

 

0HPEHUV�3UHVHQW: Derek Adams, Amanda Bingemer, Jo Burke, Michael Carroll, Ryan Clark, 

Bridgitte Danhauer, Tony Hiatt, Connie Lucas, Paige Psyllos, Kelsey Spillman, Celeste Tabor  

0HPEHUV�$EVHQW: Carlin Beckman, Patrick Edwards, Brant Kennedy, Brad Minor, Steve Mudd, 

Charlie Pride, Jr., Ashley Schultz, Jason Warford, Rob Wedding 

<RXQJ�3URIHVVLRQDOV�3UHVHQW: Kendall Burkart, Thomas Busche, Shelby Greenwalt, Andrea 

Medcalf, Brandon Medcalf, Ryan Memmer, Cassie Muensterman, Jesse Reising, Braden Taylor, 

Austin Wolf  

<RXQJ�3URIHVVLRQDOV�$EVHQW� Clayton Allen, Kyle Hoeing, Emily Kendrick, Lauren Lively  

([�RIILFLR�0HPEHUV�3UHVHQW��Brian McGuire, Sudesh Mujumdar 

)DFXOW\�3UHVHQW� Jeanette Maier-Lytle, Thomas Noland 

&RPPXQLFDWLRQV�$VVRFLDWH�3UHVHQW� Darla Perigo 

6WXGHQWV�3UHVHQW: Serena Buzzard, Amber Collier, Alex Perry, Grace White 
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$PDQGD�%LQJHPHU welcomed everyone to the meeting. She announced that 5\DQ�

&ODUN��3DLJH�3V\OORV��.HOVH\�6SLOOPDQ, and -DVRQ�:DUIRUG�were voted in as new 

Accounting Circle board members; 3DWULFN�(GZDUGV is a renewing member; and the 

Young Professionals added new members: 7KRPDV�%XVFKH��6KHOE\�*UHHQZDOW��5\DQ�

0HPPHU, and $XVWLQ�:ROI. Self-





$FFRXQWDQWV�LQ�WKH�&ODVVURRP��7KRPDV�1RODQG listed some of the speakers he has had 

in his classes, including IRS representatives, KSM, and Harding, Shymanski & Co. He 

thanked Harding for sponsoring the ice cream truck at the beginning of the school year. 

)LQDQFLDOV��%ULDQ�0F*XLUH reviewed the financials in the meeting packet. 

%HWD�$OSKD�3VL�DQG�$FFRXQWLQJ�	�3URIHVVLRQDO�6HUYLFHV�&OXE��$OH[�3HUU\ said there 

are about seven new initiates this semester. He and /LOOLDQ�7DIW went to IMA’s annual 

meeting in Orlando, Florida. BAP hosted Meet the Firms in September in the BEC 

Atrium, with 14 companies and more than 46 students in attendance. BAP has had 

several speakers at their professional meetings. Service opportunities include VHS Cardio 

for Canines and HUG Alliance blessings bags. They are lining up more professionals and 

office tours for the spring semester. 

%ULDQ�0F*XLUH said the USI Chapter of Beta Alpha Psi earned Gold Chapter status and 

was recognized in Orlando, along with receiving $500. 3HUU\ added that 0F*XLUH was 

recognized with a service award at the annual meeting as well. 

$FFRXQWLQJ�	�3URIHVVLRQDO�6HUYLFHV��6HUHQD�%X]]DUG�said there are about 37 

members, with 23 new members. They spoke to all BUAD101 classes to recruit new 

members and will do that again in the spring semester. 7KRPDV�1RODQG thinks this will 

be helpful now that we are reaching freshmen earlier with business classes. $PEHU�

&ROOLHU�hopes students can attend the BAP Regional Meeting in the spring. 

3HUU\�would like to have all business student organizations working together more. APS, 

BAP, and AMA are hosting a LinkedIn resume workshop. 

86,�6SHDNLQJ�(DJOHV�7RDVWPDVWHUV��0LFKDHO�&DUUROO asked about the status of 

Toastmasters. We hope to have a new faculty member volunteer who will reinvigorate the 

club in January.   
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$PDQGD�%LQJHPHU�delivered closing remarks, and the meeting was adjourned to the 

Extravaganza. 

  


